From the HOA Board:

We wish to inform you about some important updates regarding the entrance gates
to the community.

As you may already know, the entrance gates will soon be closed, and access to
the HOA will require either the RFID gate sticker or using the call box directory.
Each household in Silverlake’s has been assigned a unique gate code specific to
your address. This gate code allows your visitors to enter the community easily.
However, we kindly ask homeowners to exercise discretion when sharing the code,
as it is linked to each homeowner's identity.

To find your gate code, please refer to your proxy card. The gate code will be the
first 5-digit number identical to the one on your proxy card. If you have
multiple proxy cards, your gate code will typically be associated with the lowest
numbered card. For instance, if you have cards numbered 50049 and 50050, your
gate code should be 50049.

Additionally, we have a universal vendor gate code, which you can share with your
vendors for their access. The code is 8554 and remains valid from Monday to
Saturday, between 7 am to 4 pm. However, please be aware that the vendor
gate code will not function on Sundays.

For those who prefer their visitors to use the call box directory, there is a
convenient option available. By pressing "9" on your phone after confirming
their identity, you can remotely open the gate for your visitors.

Thank you for your cooperation in adhering to these changes, which are aimed at
enhancing the security and convenience of our community. Should you have any
questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact us via a reply to this
eblast. (info@silverlakeshoaweb@gmail.com)

If you have are having trouble determining what your household gate code is,
please contact CRM at SLGinfo@crmfl.com or scarletm@crmfl.com. We are happy
to help you.

Thank you!
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